
  
  
  
  
  

To   Our   Friends,   Family   &   Guests,   
  

DZ   Restaurants   learned   on   Thursday   January   7,   that   an   employee   of   Forno   Bistro   tested   
positive   for   COVID-19.   
  

This   employee   is   not   a   member   of   the   customer-facing   wait   staff,   but   was   present   in   the   
restaurant   between   the   hours   of   2pm   and   9pm   on   Tuesday,   January   5   and   2pm   and   5pm   on   
Wednesday,   January   6.   
  

Out   of   an   abundance   of   caution   and   a   steadfast   commitment   to   doing   what   is   in   the   best   interest   
of   our   employees   and   our   loyal   guests,   we   have   made   the   decision   to   close   Forno   Bistro   from   
January   7   until   January   11   with   the   fullest   intention   to   re-open   on   January   12.     
  

We   are   committed   to   ensuring   a   safe   dining   experience   and   have   been   following   all   CDC   
recommended   distancing,   capacity,   and   cleanliness   guidelines.   We   will   continue   to   follow   these   
protocols   and   will   be   performing   a   deep   clean   and   sanitization   of   the   entire   restaurant   before   we   
re-open.   Moreover,   to   ensure   the   safety   and   health   of   our   staff,   all   employees   that   worked   on   
Tuesday   and/or   Wednesday   of   this   week   will   receive   a   test   for   coronavirus.   
  

The   safety   of   our   employees,   their   loved   ones   and   our   guests   has   been   and   will   always   be   our   
top   priority   as   we   work   tirelessly   to   keep   our   restaurants   safe.   If   you   were   in   Forno   Bistro   on   
Tuesday,   January   5   and/or   Wednesday,   January   6   we   are   recommending   that   you   closely   
monitor   yourself   for   Covid-19   symptoms   for   the   next   14   days   and   to   get   tested   for   Coronavirus.   
  

We   are   grateful   and   thank   you   for   your   support,   your   confidence   and   your   trust   in   us   to   keep   
you   safe   when   at   our   restaurants.   
  
  


